TELEPHONE No. 3335,

Tlopd's Register of Shipping,
Exchange Building,
Sprott Road, Ballard Estate,

I beg to acknowledge your letter of the 24th

gﬁmh on the questien of emclosing the departmental letters in

| separate envelopes and note your remarks, This practice has now
been stopped,

No reply has yet been received from the State
lechaniecal Engineer regarding the Dredger " RUKAMAVATT ",

Things move very slowly in these Native States,
#s;:eoially if money is required,

Evergthing has to be budgeted for in advance
nd no expense can be ineurred without at least a month's notice
feing given to the Treasury,

It 1s over two months sinee I wroté him, howsver,
#\d I think a polite request for en acknowledgement of my letter

111 not be out of place, so I'11 write him tomorrow,

arey Esq.,
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